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Dear Exhibitor, 
 
On behalf of the Irish Decontamination Institute I would like to take this opportunity 
to invite you to exhibit at the forthcoming IDI annual conference 2013. 
This year’s conference will take place: 
  
Friday 11TH October,  
Hotel Kilkenny,  
Kilkenny   
  
I enclose details of the exhibitor’s package for 2013 including application form and 
conference preliminary programme. 
 
Registration to exhibit at this year’s conference will close on Friday 

27th September 
 

 
If you require further information please contact Joy Markey IDI Chairperson. 
joy.markey@hse.ie 
 
Patricia Doheny IDI Treasurer 
patricia.doheny.idi@gmail.com  
 
 
We look forward to your participation at this year’s conference and appreciate your 
continued support.  
 
 
Kind Regards 
Joy Markey 
Chairperson 
Irish Decontamination Institute 
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